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NOTICE OF MOTION  

Report on Construction Activities at 145 Spalding Road  

Moved by: Councillor Augimeri  

 

SUMMARY:   

Over the past year, the construction of a garage at 145 Spalding Road has caused concern for a 
neighbouring resident who maintains that this garage has not been built in accordance with the 
Ontario Building Code and North York Zoning Bylaw 7625.  

As a consequence, the City Councillor has been requested to add this item to the agenda of North 
York Community Council.   

RECOMMENDATIONS:   

1. That the Director and Deputy Chief Building Official be requested to prepare a report on the 
permit history and construction activities at 145 Spalding Road for inclusion in the North 
York Community Council meeting of November 10, 2009.   

October 13, 2009 


